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Finally, spring has sprung at Skybrook! We are through the worst of the winter weather and
have begun to see warmer weather at the club. While the warmer weather brings the growth of
grass it also exposes the divots and tire ruts that were left on the course over the winter. The
club would personally like to thank everyone that participated in this springs semi-annual divot
filling party on April 1st. This party was extremely helpful in restoring the course and we can
not say thank you enough for everyone’s help.

Matt Hill, PGA
General Manager



Featured Articles

This Wednesday, April 13th we will kick off our weekly
Wednesday night Shootout with a 5:15pm shotgun. This
is one of our most popular events and we encourage all

members to play in as many as possible. Our weekly
shootout is a great opportunity to meet members you
may not normally play with. The event cost is $10 and

optional $5 for skins plus an applicable cart fee. Please
note the event fee and skins MUST be paid in CASH and
event registration will close at noon every Wednesday.

You can sign up by calling the golf shop or by swinging by
the club and putting your name on the sign-up list.




Wednesday Night Shootout

As we move into the summer months, the SkyTop Grill
will be adjusting its hours of operations on Wednesday

and Thursday nights. On Wednesday, April 13th the
Grill will be converting to its summer hours. Saturday

through Tuesday it will be open from 10:00am to
6:00pm and Wednesday through Friday it will be open

10:00am to 9:00pm.

SkyTop Grill Hours of Operation

After a year of construction, we are excited to announce
we have made it to the final stage of restrooms on #6

and #14. We are scheduled to open the restrooms this
Friday, April 15th. To gain access to the restrooms you
will need to enter the correct code that will be listed on

every golf cart placard. The passcode will change
monthly so make sure to pay close attention to the

updated code.



 Match-Play Championship
Registration is now open for the Match-Play

Championship on Saturday, April 23rd with tee times
starting at 9:00am. We are currently looking for seven
more players to complete the field of 64. If you would

like to sign up, please call the golf shop.

 Restroom Update

As many of you have already seen the club installed a new
range ball machine last week. The new machine will have

the capability to except credit cards as well as range
tokens/codes that can be picked up in the golf shop.

Currently the professional staff is working on setting up
specific member codes/passes. In the meantime, please

continue pick up tokens in the golf shop.



New Range Ball Machine

 Ladies' League
 This Thursday, April 14th our weekly Ladies League will
begin with a 5:15pm shotgun. The event fee is $10, that

must be paid in cash, plus applicable cart fee that can be
but on a member’s account. Guest of members will be

allowed to play for the rate of $27 plus event fee. Please
call the golf shop or swing by the club to sign up today.





